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Star Council 

Hoffman-Schaumburg Council #6964 
Star Council is the highest award that a council can receive from the K of C’s. It is presented at the 
end of the fraternal year –July 1, and recognizes outstanding achievement in these categories: Service: 
conducting programs for church, community, council, family, pro-life, and youth – also, for 
membership increases of new associate members and insurance members. This is the second 
consecutive year that we have accomplished this designation. 

For your leadership during this time . . . 
Thank You, Past Grand Knight, Larry Bretz 

 
Intellectual Disabilities Program (ITD)  ‘Tootsie Roll Drive’ – Last Friday to Sunday, we exceeded 
last year’s best ever campaign – in funds raised and helpers. There were 100 brother knights & wives 
plus 40 ITD volunteers who worked at our street corners, food stores and churches. As always, sales 
will continue at our business meetings and other venues until Halloween. Donations are still being 
received. Couldn’t volunteer? Want to do more? Please send your check to: K of C Council #6964, 
Memo: ‘Tootsie Roll Drive’   Knights of Columbus, P O Box 68035, Schaumburg, IL, 60168-0035 
 

Jim Manfre and Larry Bretz   ‘Tootsie Co-Chairs’   Congratulations and Thank You! 
 
Church of the Holy Spirit Craft Bazaar & Harvest Fest on Saturday October 5th,  8 am - 1 pm, in 
the Parish Center Worship & Gathering Space, Hospitality Room & Kitchen. This is a great 
opportunity for CHS brother knights to show their support by helping out with the many aspects of this 
parish family affair, including arts, crafts, petting zoo, pumpkin carving contest, food booth, etc. 
Support this by attending. Larry Arquilla is also waiting for your call to volunteer:  847-373-6075. 
 
12th Annual Taste of St. Hubert on Saturday, October 5th will celebrate the parish’s cultural 
diversity with Mass at 4:30, followed by the Taste in the Multi-Purpose Room. There will be food 
specialties from ten ethnic and regional venues. Enjoy this diversity and share your common 
fellowship with parishioners. Contact Ken Szott at 847-650-9755 to volunteer your help. 
 
St. Hubert Membership Drive– Saturday, October 12th after Mass at 4:30 pm & Sunday, October 
13th after the Masses at 7:30, 9:00, 10:45, 12:15 & 6:00 pm. We need volunteers to meet the men of 
the parish, explain what we are all about, and encourage sign ups. Let Vince Wroblewski know when 
you can help:  847-891-2821 or his cell 847-471-2266 . . . or just show up to help.  You’re needed ! 
 
Council Members Annual Family Mass – St. Hubert, Sunday, October 13, at 9:00 am Mass, All 
council members and their families are encouraged to gather and participate at Mass. Afterward there 
will be a social gathering with a continental breakfast in the Multi-Purpose Room. Meet with potential 
new council members and enjoy sharing some time with your brother knights and their families.  
 

September Anniversaries – in Years of Membership 
Bruce Bielat 34 Bruce Huchro 40 Meneleo Manoza 3 Theodore Rosemann 1 
Thomas Binder 36 Dr. John Keehan 33 Gene Niewiadomski 20 John Selke 11 
Romeo DelRosario 3 Gregory Koch 23 Brendan O’Malley 11 William Semitokol 1 
Eugene Farrell 38 James Manfre 3 James Oskroba 19 James Sengenberger 7 
Rev. Philip Hensler 19   Mark Van Wagenen 30 
Our Next Business Meeting:    Thursday,  October 10, 7:30 p.m.    St. Matthew Hughes Center 

                                   1001 Schaumburg Road 

 
 


